
South Charlotte Middle School 
Math and ELA Placement Recommendations 

 

South Charlotte Middle School has multiple levels of Math and English Language 

Arts (ELA). Your child’s data will be entered into a standard Rubric and the results 

will indicate which level is appropriate for your child to be challenged and 

successful. The rubric and placement information will be shared with 

parents/guardians in February.  

 

If parents/guardians disagree with the rubric-recommended placement, it can be 

overridden. Information on how parents/guardians can override or request 

additional information about placement will be forthcoming in February/March 

along with the recommended placements and the rubric criteria.  


